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The event was such a success that the city declared the park full 
and made us turn cars away. 
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President's Column 
First, I'd like to say "Welcome" to all new members. 
Many thanks again to all who contributed to our Annual 

Pancake Breakfast. This year proved to be, as most of you 
witnessed, one of the most successful events of any previous 
year. There were over 300 Model A's in attendance and so 
many more "Model A'ers" that I couldn't count them. Because 
of the wonderful turnout, our club is in sound standing. 

GOOD NEWS! Keep your eyes open. Very soon now 
our club will have its own web site. Some of the 
benefits will include: 
1. You'll be able to access club information right from your 

own home. 
2. It will attract new members. 
3. It will advertise new information and events to the 

computer public. 
4. You may see a picture of your car on the web site. 

Don't forget the activities coming up! Santa Barbara, 
Antique Nationals, Henry Ford Picnic and The Great Race 
Finish. Check the Activities Section for times and dates. 

Surprise, Surprise!! Who said, "There ain't no free lunch?" 
The Orange County Model A Club will sponsor a "Special 
Day" for all members to enjoy. This will include all the fixin's 
for lunch in an outdoor setting. So come and enjoy some good 
food and fellowship. A sign-up sheet will be provided at the 
May General Meeting ... or you can call Ken Zittrer if you are 
not able to attend the meeting. Reservation deadline is June 
1Oth at the close of the meeting. In order to organize this outing 
and provide the correct amount of food, an exact head-count 
will be necessary. DON'T MISS OUT ON A FUN-FILLED 
DAY! Make your reservations as soon as possible. 

Look fotward to seeing you at the meeting or on the road. 
Arrivederci!! 

Greg Carcerano 
























